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	SUMMARY OF July 2008 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

      Worked on preparing new contracts for FY08.

 

	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 8

	
	
	
	
	

	       FCAE Staff meeting – Springfield

       IAVAT Board Meeting – Springfield

       Meeting with Julie White regarding FCAE projects – Rantoul
       FCAE Retreat – St. Louis, MO
       Champaign-Ford ROE Department Chair Meeting – Rantoul

       Biotechnology Career Cluster Meeting – Indianapolis

       Migrant Students Education Program Meeting – Chicago

       U of I Ag Ed Department “Brainstorming” Meeting - Urbana 

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 6

	
	
	
	
	

	        Worked with Julie White on the “2008 Illinois Agricultural Education Report”

        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting
        Worked on FY09 Projects budget 

        Sent out messages to teachers via email using the new list serv system

        Prepared materials for the FCAE Retreat

        Met with office assistants to develop a set of “FCAE Office Goals”



	IV.  Miles Traveled  - 1343

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	             This is an exciting time as we enter a new fiscal year, providing Illinois Agricultural Education the opportunity to pursue new endeavors.   With new challenges come opportunities to grow.  The staff has made growth in both the rural and urban areas of the state a priority for the coming year. They have designed projects that will help to address the needs of students in these areas.  I have attended a couple of meeting to develop projects for the Hispanic students that are in Illinois while their parents are working the agricultural fields.  This is an exciting opportunity.  We look forward to these and other new challenges as we begin the new fiscal year.
                                      

	

	

	

	


